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Budget Analysis - 2024 

On February 6, 2024, SRMIST's Department of Economics orchestrated a significant “Budget 

Analysis – 2024 event, in association with the Departments of Commerce, Accounting Finance, 

and Corporate Secretarieship. This collaborative effort aimed to provide students with 

comprehensive insights into budgetary matters and process. The event took place at the prestigious 

Hippocrates Auditorium and featured CA K Hariharan, a distinguished Chartered Accountant, as 

the guest speaker. 

 

   

 Dr K Selvasundaram, the Professor & Head of CS and AF, FSH, SRMIST, commenced the 

proceedings with a warm welcome address, setting the tone for the day's discussions. Following 

this, Dr A Vinay Kumar, Pro Vice Chancellor (SHML) at SRMIST, delivered a presidential 

address, underscoring the importance of budget analysis in contemporary economic contexts. Dr 

R Angayarkanni, the Professor and Head of the Department of Commerce, introduced the 

esteemed guest, highlighting his expertise in the field. The event saw active participation from 

approximately 400 students across the collaborating departments, fostering an environment 

conducive to learning and intellectual exchange. 
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The coordination and execution of the Budget Analysis event were handled meticulously by Dr V 

Prakash, Dr S Amirdha Vasani, and Dr R Elavarasan from the FSH at SRMIST. Their concerted 

efforts ensured the seamless organization of the event, facilitating meaningful interactions between 

students and industry experts. Dr V Prakash, also serving as the Assistant Professor & Head of the 

Department of Economics at FSH, SRMIST, concluded the event with a vote of thanks, expressing 

gratitude to all participants and organizers for their contributions.  

   

Through this collaborative initiative, students gained valuable insights into budget analysis and 

related disciplines, further enriching their academic pursuits and professional aspirations. 
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